

## Family update #109

July 22, 2021

Dear family and friends,

We have been pleased to welcome families back on the units over the past week. It has been lovely to see everyone bringing such joy to their loved ones.

As promised in the family update earlier this week, we have created a short survey to help us understand your visitation experiences. The survey is now open and you can access it by clicking <a href="here">here</a>. The survey will close a week from today on Thursday, July 29. Please do take a few minutes to let us know how your first in-person visit went on the unit. As we continue to open visitation in the coming weeks, we will use your feedback to guide our processes and communication.

Give praise to the Lord, proclaim his name; make known among the nations what he has done. ~ Psalm 105:1

With gratitude,

Kathy Tam Chief Executive Officer